
 

 

 

       Budapest, 2nd November 2015 
 

 
 
 

Investor Relations Officer has changed at MOL Plc. 

 

MOL Plc. hereby informs the capital markets participants that Company’s Investor Relations Officer is 
Mr. Róbert Réthy from 2nd November 2015 (e-mail: rrethy@mol.hu, phone: 36-1-455-9652). 
 
 
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
Investor Relations    + 36 1 464 1395 
facsimile:     + 36 1 464 1335 
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